
Boys and Girls Club of the Sandhills 

This 2018 Ribbon of Hope grant, in partnership with the Kenan 
Fellows Program for Teacher Leadership and The Friday 

Institute, the Boys and Girls Club of the Sandhills will support 
one year of STEM programming as part of a four-year project 

to design, implement, and study of the outcomes of STEM 
programming on middle school Club members. 

https://sandhillsbgc.org/

